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October 17, 2007

Kelly Window Systems
460 Smith Street
Farmingdale, NY 11735
Attention: Bill Giugliano
Dear Bill:

I just wanted to reach out and tell you how much I appreciated the job you did for us at Temple
Beth Elohim. The window instillation, scheduling, professionalism of your crew and quality of
the final product far exceeded our expectations.

I know our schedule was extremely aggressive and I want to thank you for meeting our time line
demands.

Our client is extremely happy with the outcome. 1 will be contacting you in the future with
additional projects and I will not hesitate in recommending your company.

Thank you.

Diversified Design Associates - Architects P.C.
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Ted Pupilla, R.A.
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